
 

©2020 Cipherpoint Limited or its affiliates 
ABN 61 120 658 497 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
30 June 2020 
 
 

SPP CLOSES STRONGLY OVERSUBSCRIBED  
 

Cipherpoint Limited (ASX:CPT), Sydney, Australia Tuesday 30 June 2020 - Cipherpoint is pleased to 
announce the Company‘s Share Placement Plan (SPP) successfully closed on Friday 26 June 2020. 
Acceptances totalled $1,264,500, more than two times the maximum subscription of $500,000, which 
demonstrates strong support from existing shareholders.  

Due to the over-subscriptions, applications will be scaled back on a pro-rata basis according to the 
number of SPP shares applied for. As a result, each accepting shareholder will receive approximately 
40% of their SPP application amount, with the balance of application funds to be returned to them.  
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Board.  

 

About Cipherpoint 

 
Cipherpoint empowers businesses to discover, protect and control sensitive information across 
multiple platforms and repositories, including industry best security for Microsoft SharePoint.  
 
Our customers and partners span the public sector, defence, utilities, health, logistics, finance and 
education. 
 
Further information 

For further information, please visit https://cipherpoint.com   
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